
 

 

Press Release 

Subject: Upwood & the Raveleys Annual Parish Meeting 

Date: 04 May 2020 - Cancelled 

Residents of Upwood & the Raveleys are usually invited at this time of year to submit reports and attend the annual 
parish meeting in the village hall.  

The Local Authorities and Police and Crime Panels (Coronavirus) (Flexibility of Local Authority and Police and Crime Panel 
Meetings) (England and Wales) Regulations 2020 (“the 2020 Regulations”) come in to force on 4 April. These regulations 
remove the requirement to hold an annual meeting.  
 
The chairman, the clerk and members of the parish council wish you and your friends and families well at this time and 
we look forward to receiving your reports and meeting you face to face again in 2021. 
 
Releasing Officer: Carol Bilverstone, Parish Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer 

parishclerk@upwood.org 

01487 812447 

 

 

The parish council would like to take this opportunity to remind you of The Ramsey Wind Farm Community Benefit Fund 
which provides £40,000 every year for community projects. Applications are invited for grants between £250 and 
£20,000 for projects located within Ramsey, Bury and Upwood and the Raveleys. 20% (£8,000) is designated specifically 
for projects in Upwood and the Raveleys. The fund is open to any community project which is for the benefit of residents 
of the local area and it can provide both capital and revenue grants. For further information and to make an application 
please see: https://www.grantscape.org.uk/fund/ramseywindfarmcbf/ The closing date for 2020 applications is 05 
August 2020. 
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